

The Vale Academy

Atherton Way, Brigg, DN20 8AR
T: 01652 294511 F: 01652 650245
W: www.valeacademy.org.uk
E: info@valeacademy.org.uk
Principal: Dr Sarah Stokes

...Changing lives

21 November 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Ski Trip - Easter 2025

We are extremely excited to announce that we will be running a ski trip to Bormio, Italy once again at Easter 2025.

The cost of the trip is £1140 which includes 8 days (5 nights in resort). We will be staying at the Hotel Villarina, Bormio or a similar property. Accommodation is on full board basis for 8 nights and starts with an evening meal on arrival and before the journey home.

Also included in the price:

- 5-day area ski pass
- 5 x 5 hour lessons
- Equipment hire including skis/boards/boots/poles and helmets
- Travel Insurance with AXA
- Representative in resort

The exact date of departure is still to be confirmed, however we have provisionally booked to depart on the evening of Wednesday 02 April 2025.

This trip needs to be paid in instalments to the travel company and therefore we request the following:

- a non-refundable deposit of £200 to confirm your child's place. This deposit needs to be paid before Tuesday 28 November 2023
- one payment of £100 by 20 January 2024 followed by a further eight payments of £105 payable monthly on the 20th of each month starting February 2024.
- Payments for the ski trip will go live at 8:30am on Wednesday 22 November 2023.

There are limited places available for the ski trip and therefore places will be allocated on a first come first served basis, however we do reserve the right to remove your child from the trip if they do not fulfil the behaviour and attendance expectations of the Academy. If your child is removed from the trip for behaviour and attendance reasons, then you will lose your deposit.

Yours faithfully

Mel

Mr M Neal

Head of Department for PE

